
Getting things done – Forest Park Road
and Rosefield Street #dundeewestend
I have received a number of further complaints about the amount of litter
regularly in both Forest Park Road (pictured below) and Rosefield Street :

I have therefore raised this with the environment manager for the area
regarding the need for more regular street sweeping in both streets.

http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-forest-park-road-and-rosefield-street-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-forest-park-road-and-rosefield-street-dundeewestend/
https://3.bp.blogspot.com/-JVRUN0_98Vw/XLIPkDAYR_I/AAAAAAAAajY/-0E5BHeCaRwnQburfHrdto2NyAc8TCWQACLcBGAs/s1600/Forest%2BPark%2BRoad%2Blitter.jpg

